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4 May 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 SATS Preparation 

 

The Year 6 SATS exams are on Monday to Thursday next week. 

 

This year to help your child prepare for their SAT’s exams, please could you ensure they 

have a good night’s sleep and a relaxing morning before they come into school.  I thought 

it would be nice and relaxing if all the children could have breakfast together in school 

from Monday to Thursday at 8am. The breakfast will be cereal, toast and fruit juice.  

 

If your child would like to come into school for the breakfast, please could you return the 

reply slip to the office as soon as possible. If your child does not want to attend the 

breakfast, please can you ensure they arrive in school on time next week no later than 

8.40am, so they are prepared to take their SAT’s exams. 

 

Your assistance is really appreciated. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Laura Sandon-Webb 

Deputy Head and Class Teacher 

 

 

SATS BREAKFAST 

 

My child_______________________________ *will/will not be attending the SAT’s  

 

Breakfast on Monday to Thursday. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………. Date……………………….. 
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